
Treasurer’s Report – May 2018 

- Operating Income and Expenses continue to remain stable, no surprises 
  

- $185,000 in Grant moneys received in April makes the bottom line look very good for 
April but we will eventually spend this on the targeted aspects of the Home 
 

- Cash position is good for now with advances on the Construction Loan starting to be 
available soon 
 

 

Henry Baker 


